
NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS 
 
The NYISO Board of Directors has extended to July 31, 2008 the due date for 
comments on the nature and extent of concerns raised by recent New York State 
legislation repealing real property tax abatements for “utility property” under the 
New York City Industrial and Commercial Incentive Program (ICIP) and the 
extent to which the legislation supports a finding of “exigent circumstances” such 
that the NYC demand curves should be re-examined prior to the next demand 
curve re-set.  
 
Please submit Initial Comments by email to Diane Egan, NYISO Board 
Secretary, at degan@nyiso.com by close of business on July 31, 2008.  Reply 
Comments will now be due August 8, 2008 and should be sent to the same 
address.  Comments will be posted for review on the NYISO website.  Thank you 
for your participation and cooperation in this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 
NYISO Board of Directors 


